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Dear parents and students,   

Congratulations Year 11!  
 
We are thrilled to congratulate our dedicated and hardworking Year 11 students on their 
exceptional achievements in this year's GCSE and vocational exams. Their dedication, 
commitment and effort have led to remarkable results that deserve celebration.  

We are especially proud of our students for how amazingly they've managed the extra 
challenges that come with being in Year 11. From attending period 6 lessons, facing Pre-Public 
Exams (PPEs), and putting in dedicated time and effort for revision and coursework, to 
willingly participating in extra tuition sessions – their resilience and determination have truly 
shined through.  

Among our exceptional achievers, we extend a special congratulations to Agata Autuch, 
Matthew Siddall-Lancaster and Lucy Evans for their outstanding performance, achieving 
exceptional grades across a wide range of subjects.  
 
Importantly, these outcomes will enable our students to progress confidently to the next 
phase of their education, employment, or training. We see our students moving on to develop 
their knowledge and skills further at sixth form and college, studying courses ranging from a 
variety of A Levels to psychology and criminology. Equally impressive are those students 
pursuing an apprenticeship in a variety of key employment sectors, including construction and 
Health & Social Care. 

It is also important to highlight the wider achievements of this cohort of students. Notably, 
those students that have successfully completed their Bronze and Silver Duke of Edinburgh 
Awards and students that are currently working towards their gold award. This cohort also 
had significant input into school performances and sports leadership that will be greatly 
missed.  

As we celebrate these accomplishments, we want to express gratitude towards the 
tremendous efforts of the staff and parents that have enabled our young people. We are very 
proud and we believe that each individual has a bright and promising future ahead, and we 
wish them the success they deserve.   
 
Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr I Midgley 
Principal 
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